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Last name: Sweeney
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Comments: Any motorized vehicle does NOT belong on trails in the wilderness or in our parks. Many of the trails

in many areas where mountain bikes are ridden are worn down with many areas being rock exposed. To be

riding heavier bikes faster (like an e mountain bike) will continue to degrade the trails and the environment in

general.

Please no e bikes or any motorized vehicle on trails and wilderness paths.

Sincerely, Michael Sweeney, MD


